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The Wallum development site is home to endangered froglets, black cockatoos and other 

precious biodiversity. It is also a site of great cultural significance. The Zombie DA 

approved to develop this land would no longer be granted under current environmental 

standards. It is mind blowing to think that with everything we know now about the 

ecological crisis we are facing, that we would continue to destroy precious biodiversity, 

but if this development goes ahead that is what we are doing. Action needs to be taken to 

revoke any historical development consents that would not pass current standards. 


